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St Oswald's Catholic Primary School





       St Oswald’s Catholic Community:

Headteacher - Mrs B Wood






       With Christ at the centre of our

Chapel Lane







       community, our mission is to live, 

Longton








       love and learn as Jesus taught us.

Preston PR4 5EB

Email head@longton-st-oswalds.lancs.sch.uk




       Tel: 01772 613402

        bursar@longton-st-oswalds.lancs.sch.uk



     
       

6th September 2023
Dear Y3 Parents

SWIMMING LESSONS

Swimming lessons for Y3 pupils will commence on Wednesday 13th September 2023.  Y3 will be leaving school at 1.15 pm for a 1.45 pm – 2.30 pm lesson. We return to school at 3.00 pm.  The last session of swimming will be Wednesday 13th December 2023.

Girls must have a one-piece swimming costume and boys will need swimming trunks (not shorts) and all pupils need a swimming hat and towel.  

I would also be very grateful if you could ensure that EVERY item of clothing is labelled with your child’s name to avoid confusion at the end of the lesson.

If your child has to wear swimming goggles for their lesson, please complete and return the attached slip to school before Wednesday 13th September.
Please get in touch if you have any queries.

Thank you.

Yours sincerely

B Wood
Headteacher
SWIMMING GOGGLES – YEAR 3 SWIMMING LESSONS 2023
I do give permission for my child to wear swimming goggles.

Name of child: ……………………………………………….. Signed: ……………………………………………….

� EMBED PBrush  ���
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